Ore On Water Resources Department
North Mall Office Building

725 Summer Street NE, Suite A
Salem, OR 97301-1266

503-986-0900
FAX 503-986-0904

Theodore R. Kulongoski, Governor

December 5, 2007

August and Annamaria Picollo
637 Butte Falls Highway
Prospect, Oregon 97536

Reference: Transfer T-8106

The assignment by proof from Kim and Allen Marshall to August and Annamaria Picollo, has
been recorded in the records of the Water Resources Department.

Our records have been changed accordingly and the original request is enclosed. Receipt number
90830 covering the recording fee of $50 is also enclosed.

Sincerely,

-

Jerry Sauter
Water Rights Program Analyst

Enclosure: Receipt 90830

cc: Watermaster 13
Kim and Allen Marshall
Data Center, OWRD (Complete Copy of Assignment Request)
Sarah Henderson - for Transfers
File



